
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
We have had a fun packed week in school; full of Christmas events. It is 
wonderful at this time of year for our children to be in school and to              
enjoy the magical build up to Christmas. We have had dance                       
performances this week as well as a lovely performance from our school 
choir, thank you to all involved.  
As the Autumn term draws to an end, may I take this opportunity to say 
thank you for your support, ensuring that our school well and truly              
continues to thrive. 
On behalf of the staff team, I hope that you all have a very MERRY 
CHRISTMAS; enjoy this special time with your families and I wish you all 
a happy and healthy new year. I look forward to seeing you on               
Tuesday 4th January, when school re-opens for the Spring Term.  

Best wishes                    

 
 
 

Principal  

 
Santa Run  
The children thoroughly enjoyed the santa run this week and they all 
looked great in their santa hats and outfits. Please ensure that any              
sponsor money is sent into school by Friday 7th January, all funds raised 
will be towards the development of the playground. This will include 
new playground markings and an adventure trim trail.  
 
School Meals  
Please remember to order your school meals in advance for the new 
term.  
 
Dolce Christmas Card Competition  
The winner of the Dolce Christmas Card competition is Erin 
from Year 1. Well done to Erin as her card design is                 
fabulous.  
 
School Council Raffle 
The School Council have raised £165 for their chosen charity,                        
Birmingham Children’s Hospital. Thank you to our School 
Council for their hard work organising the raffle and to all 
who supported.  
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The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

There is a class reward prize for the class with the 
highest attendance throughout the term.  

 

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

YN  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

92% 93% 95% 

94% 97% 94% 94% 

YN Tommy Bunn 

YR Renesmee Matthews 

Y1 Rumaisah Ashaq 

Y2 Lilly Underhill 

Y3 Malakaya Hallard-Keiten 

Y4 Beau-Isabella Dudfield 

Y5 Ruby Totney 

Y6 Faiz Akande 

Principal Awards  

90%

17th  December School closes for the Christmas 
holiday 

4th January School re-opens for the Spring term 

21st January World Religion Day 

28th January  Year 2 Class Worship 

7th February History Theme Week 

11th February Year 4 Class Worship 

18th February School closes for half term 

28th February School re-opens 

3rd March  World Book Day  

8th March Safer Internet Day 

14th March Science Week begins 

18th March Year 3 Class Worship 

25th March Year 1 Class Worship 

28th March Nursery Parent Meeting Week 

29th March Parent Meetings 

30th March Parent Meetings 

8th April Easter Celebration 
School closes for the Easter holiday 

25th April School re-opens for the Summer 
term 

2nd May Early Bank Holiday Celebration 
School closed 

3rd May KS1 Testing Period 

6th May Year 5 Class Worship 

9th May KS2 SATs Week 

17th May Whole School Photographs 

27th May Year 6 Class Worship  
Queens Platinum Jubilee 
Celebrations 
School closes for half term 

13th June School re-opens 

21st June Sports Day 

22nd July School closes for the Summer 
holidays 

Times Tables Rock  
Star of the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Tilly Considine Thomas Murphy 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 5 Year 5 


